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(MP 10_0090 MOD 4) – Minmi/Link Road Concept Plan 
Notification of Modification 

Dear Casey 

Thank you for your email sent on 15 August 2019 notifying Transport for NSW (TfNSW) of the 
opportunity to provide comments on the subject modification application. Roads & Maritime 
Services (Roads and Maritime) will provide a separate response. 

A review of the requested modification to the concept approval has been undertaken. The 
suggested new conditions would defer the required assessment of the State road network to be 
undertaken as conditions of consent for subsequent development applications. Such changes 
would mean that impacts of the development and appropriate mitigation measures on the existing 
State road network would not be known until after the approval of subsequent development 
applications.  

Having regard for the above, the applicant’s suggested amendment to Condition 1.31 of the 
project approval would not be supported by TfNSW. 

Thank you for referring the subject matter to us for review. Should you require any further 
information or wish to discuss, please contact Ken Ho, Transport Planner, at 
ken.ho@transport.nsw.gov.au. I hope this has been of assistance. 

Yours sincerely 
 

2/9/2019 
Mark Ozinga 
Principal Manager, Land Use Planning and Development 
Customer Strategy & Technology 

Objective reference: CD19/06676 
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